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Sept. 19, 2022 
 
Dear President Brandi Rai, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated Sept. 2, 2022, highlighting the Alberta School Councils’ 
Association’s (ASCA) fiscal reality and the innovative ways that the ASCA is responding to the 
changing landscape.   
 
The Rocky View Schools Board of Trustees (the Board) values the participation of 
parents/guardians in their children’s learning and school experience and are committed to 
supporting the important role of a school council in each of our schools. The Board continues to 
demonstrate this by providing an ASCA membership for each of our councils.  
 
The ASCA website contains many excellent resources and a wide-ranging lineup of workshops 
and online learning opportunities for our school councils. As we connect with them over the coming 
weeks and months, we will be able to share this information and encourage our school councils to 
consider engaging with the ASCA for learning opportunities over this coming year. 
 
Thanks again for reaching out to the Board and all the best for the school year ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Fiona Gilbert 
Board Chair 
 
 
 


